
Do you have a creative and 

innovative idea you feel 

will enhance student 

learning but need funds to 

implement it?

The Ed Bryant Foundation 

has opened a new round of 

mini-grants to be awarded in 

May!

The Ed Bryant Foundation was established by Mr. Bryant to support innovative and creative instruction 
and enhance student learning opportunities which are not funded in the school system budget.

All applications must be sent to Ed Bryant Foundation, Inc.,  PO Box 250, Carnesville, GA 30521 and 
received by 4:00pm on April 26, 2010.  They will be scored based on the rubric available on the FCSS 
website.  Please follow instructions carefully.

Good luck to all who apply.  Our students are the ultimate winners!

Any faculty and staff can apply!
Potential grant requests may include technology, hands-on learning items for classroom activities, education field trips, professional learning opportunities, and many other exciting possibilities - you decide, then tell us why.

Information you will need, including the application, instructions and the scoring rubric we use to evaluate submissions, is available on the FCSS website.  Just click the Ed Bryant Foundation link.

There is no longer a $1,000 limit, so please feel free to request what you feel you need to best benefit our students.

Ed Bryant Foundation


